
Saturday, September 28th
6:00pm – 8:00pm

Have you heard that Abrazo Buckeye 
Emergency Center is hiring RN's?

We are now interviewing for night-shift nurses. 

Self scheduling, personable and approachable environment.

Are you looking for your dream job? 
Look no further than our upcoming job fair!

Join us for a job fair at the Abrazo Buckeye Emergency Center, 
located at 525 S. Watson Road in Buckeye, AZ


